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Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),  

We have had a smooth re-start to the year, and we would like to thank you for your contributions on that front.  

However, concerns have been raised by a number of parents regarding the traffic congestion outside of the 

school in the evenings, and particularly the safety of children walking on the road towards their pick-up vehicle.   

Bus Eireann have a well-structured pick-up arrangement that sees the buses all departed by 3.55pm. We would 

be grateful if parents could wait until all the buses have departed before picking up their children; coming ten 

minutes later can make a massive contribution to the flow of traffic outside our school making it safer for 

everyone. There are a number of parents already employing this strategy and they report no delay in picking up 

their children.  

I would be grateful if you would consider this request in the interests of the health & safety of all the children 

attending our school.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Damien McGoldrick  

Principal 

 

http://www.coola.ie/welcome.html

